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April Meeting

The April membership meeting will be held on
Tuesday April 2",

The meeting will be called to order at 7:30 pm at
the North Park Community Center on Novak Road
in Grafton, OH.

Door Prize Drawing

The door prize table has several items on the
table. Winner's choice of prize. Tickets are 5 for
$1. Tickets are saved for the “Big Table” second
chance drawing.

Hunter Education Course

We will be holding a Hunter Education Course
on Saturday April 27, 2024.

The course hill be held at the Penfield Township
Hall located at 41012 State Route 18 Wellington,
OH 44090.

To register, go online to https://oh-
web.s3licensing.com/Home .

Mike Simma

216-469-6851

Dustin Harmon



mailto:wrm@brgcohio.com
https://oh-web.s3licensing.com/Home
https://oh-web.s3licensing.com/Home
https://www.facebook.com/BlackRiverGameClub/
http://www.brgcohio.com/

